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Dear Wico Campers, Staff, Parents and Alumnae,

Greetings from Camp and Happy 2021!  The New Year always brings 
a sense of excitement.  This year that sense was more pronounced 
for many of us.  The need to put 2020 behind us was tremendous. 

While we write this letter, two weeks into 2021, and continue to 
process the events that took place in Washington, D.C. last week, we 

experience a mixture of feelings: relief knowing that 2020 is over, confidence in our resilience, 
and humility knowing that, as a country, we have much work to do. 

2020 has been a year of challenges, but not without its silver linings.  In some ways, 2020 has 
caused us to focus even more on the positive: the happy accidents, the precious moments 
spent with loved ones, and the need for gratitude.

One of Wico’s silver linings was our first ever Fall Fest held at Breezemont Day Camp in 
October!  We were fortunate to be able to spend a few hours each with a group of First and 
Second Session campers as we made s’mores, played gaga and volleyball, created tie-dye, 
masks chains, painted pumpkins and, most importantly, reconnected!  It was a wonderful 
day of community-building!  A big thank you to the 2021 Totems who volunteered and 
helped make this day even more special.  Thank you to Julia B-H, Cami B, Talia D, Sophie 
D, Morgan H, Jadyn S, Bianca S, Maya S and to our terrific staff (a combination of folks 
from Breezemont, Wico (thank you, Lillian R) and CampGroup) for making this day one to 
remember for both returning and first-time Wico girls!  The event was so successful that we 
are considering making it an annual Wico gathering!  We’ve included a number of photos from 
the event in this edition.

The New Year brings plans for Summer 2021.  We know that being together at Wico will feel, 
as it always does, wonderful.  We look forward to a terrific summer that will, in large part, 
look very much like a typical summer.  As safety is our priority, you may expect some shifts 
to our program this summer including more outdoor activities, outdoor and/or split dining 
and the reimagination of some of our large group gatherings and trips.  We are currently 
planning and evaluating all aspects of our summer camp operation.  As this planning ramps 
up, we will keep you informed.  To gain more insight into our planning to date go to:  
https://www.campwicosuta.com/covid-summer-2021-plans/.  This webpage will be  
updated throughout the year.  

Finally, we want to wish everyone in the extended Wico Community a happy and HEALTHY 
2021!  We look forward to a wonderful year to come.  We are excited  
to uncover more silver linings together and look forward  
to seeing you in New Hampshire this summer.

Lots of  
    Wico Love,
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CAMPER CORNERCAMPER CORNER

The Larit Girls completed a 20-hour 
drive to Florida in December 
to reconnect safely with their 
grandparents.  It was a wonderful 
and much needed reunion.  And, of 
course, nothing can beat the sunshine 
and warmth of Florida in December!  
We love your Wico Spirit, girls, and 
cannot wait to see you in New 
Hampshire in July!

Thanks to these Wico Girls for showing their Wico Pride!  Seeing all of you in your Wico tees makes us that much more excited for 
Summer 2021! 

Sophie M and her family trekked 
down to Sea Island, GA for 
December break.  On their drive 
back to New York, they snuck 
in a socially distanced visit to 
Washington, DC.  Here are Sophie 
and Andie K reconnecting after 
a long absence.  We are so glad 
that you were able to see each 
other, girls!

Talia K attended an intimate 
celebration for her cousin’s recent 
Bat Mitzvah.  One of the other 
20 people in the synagogue was 
Emmie K, who is Talia’s Wico Big 
Sister!  Emmie and Talia’s sister are 
friends from home.  All we can say 
is that this Camp Sister match was 
meant to be!  We are so glad you 
were able to meet in person, girls!    

Email fun news about celebrations, activities, school, camp sleepovers, etc. to corey@campwicosuta.com.   
We’ll include your news in the next edition of The Wicosutan.
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Couto Girls Mia Z
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Wico love,  
Jess

Hey Wico, 

As I write this article, I watch  
snow fall outside my window.  
This means we have definitely moved into the winter 
season! Bring on the hot cocoa bombs, fuzzy mittens, 
and snow! While summer is my favorite season 
because we get to be at Wico, winter comes in at 
a close second (especially since when the calendar 
turned to 2021, we were that much closer to seeing 
all of you)! 

Although we have had to wait longer than we 
wanted for the magic of camp, Summer 2021 will 
be #worththewait! Our countdown grows smaller 
by the day, and sending out the first batch of our 
enrollment t-shirts makes the notion of the coming 
summer even more real! As I think towards the 
summer, I made a list of a few Wico things I love 
which I know are worth the wait.

A few Wico activities that are worth the wait:

	Campfires under the Old Pine

	Adding a new Pride Bracelet to my collection!

	The refreshing feel of Newfound Lake on a hot 
summer day

	Fireworks on the 4th of July

	Fun evening activities like Candy Horse Races! 

	Making colorful friendship bracelets 

	Evening Tooth Calls

	Impromptu dance parties

	Themed music over the loudspeaker

	Seeing all Wico girls have their best summer yet! 

What are you most looking forward to for Summer 
2021? Let me know by sending an email:  
jess@campwicosuta.com

Winter At Wico… Joking Around
WITH JESS

JESS

Are you a new Wico parent?  We invite you to Zoom with us 
and other first-time Wico parents on Wednesday, January 
20th at 7PM Eastern Time to hear more about what to 
expect between now and camp.  We will 
give a brief presentation and provide 
plenty of time for your questions to be 
asked and answered.  We will send an 
email reminder and invitation to register 
in advance of our “chat”.  We look 
forward to seeing you there!

Campfire Chat
For First-Time (2020 & 2021) Wico Parents

Wednesday, January 20th at 7:00pm ET

mailto:jess@campwicosuta.com


DEEP THOUGHTS with Carly
Hey Wico, Hey What?!
2021, here we come! We have been saying it in our office, but Summer 2021 is certainly going to 
be worth the wait! This past year has looked different and a lot of things did not happen as we had 
planned them to. We were all challenged in different ways. While there have been challenges, I like 
to focus on the positive and have been inspired by the resilience, creativity and strength of the larger community that has 
emerged through all of this. 

The list below includes a few examples (really, just a few-it’s amazing how many there really are) of creativity and “community” 
exhibited by people, organizations or businesses to help everyone get through the last 10 months.  I am sure each of you can 
think of a new idea or inspiring story you have heard of.  

	John Krasinski Hosts Some Good News: It feels like forever ago, but John Krasinski hosted a news show from his 
home that was all about good news! It was refreshing, fun and what we all needed.  One of the highlights was him 
hosting a virtual prom with the Jonas Brothers and Billie Eilish.

	Domino’s Pizza: Domino’s created a contest in the form of a film festival encouraging people to create homemade 
videos. The winner receives a year’s worth of pizza and could be featured in future commercials!

	Invisible Hands: This non-profit in the New York/Tri-State Area has a mission of delivering groceries and other 
essential items to vulnerable populations. The group is made up of volunteers, which encourages neighbors to help 
out neighbors!

	Elisha Nochomovitz: When the Barcelona Marathon got cancelled, Elisha decided to still run it on his balcony that 
was about 23 feet long. While it wasn’t the streets of Barcelona, 3,000 laps later he accomplished a marathon!  There 
were a lot of stories like Elisha’s of people setting out to accomplish goals when their original plans had been changed.

	Spotify: A lot of us use Spotify and a lot of us use it for free. We do that because they depend on advertising to keep 
them going.  When that came to a stop, Spotify began creating its own content in the form of original podcasts and 
celebrity curated playlists.  Guess what? It worked!

	Various Restaurants Make Pivots: Lots of restaurants have made significant pivots since having to stop or limit the 
number of indoor diners. Some examples include: hosting cooking and baking classes, creating meal kits for families 
to take home, and cooking kits that can be shipped nationwide.

Seeing people show up for each other; the sense of community and creative spirit demonstrated in the examples above has 
been inspiring for me in so many ways.  But as a member of the Wico community, it is nothing new.  At camp we are creative.  
At camp we try new things. At camp we have people who support us. At camp we support other people. At camp we plan 
for one thing and then something happens, and we have to change our plan to something else (rainy day, 
anyone?).  At camp we create community!  

Stay healthy, stay safe and keep laughing. If you want to say hi  
(or share a positive story) email me at carly@campwicosuta.com.

Sending lots of Wico love to you all.
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CARLY MELTZER 
Associate Director

Some inspiring stories of creativity and community during the last 10 months:

From the lakes,  
from the hills,  

from the sky, Carly

mailto:carly@campwicosuta.com


FIRST SESSION 
The OSKIS are excited to welcome Beatrice F of New York, NY! 
Beatrice joins big sisters Francesca and Charlotte at camp this 
summer! Speaking of siblings, Charli G (of Wynnewood, PA) will 
be the third Wico Girl in her family, following Madelyn and Avery! 
Charli got a taste of camp at Fall Fest! A big CASCO Welcome to 
Abby B from The Big Apple! Abby enjoys dance, art and climbing 
and looks forward to trying them at camp this summer! Sofia B 
hails from Scarsdale, NY and has been looking forward to making 
Hebron her summer home for some time. She heard great things 
about Wico from her big sisters, Olivia and Nicole—thanks for 
sharing, girls! Welcome, Sofia! We have the Allendorf Family 
to thank for sharing their Wico experiences with Anna K of 
Manhattan! Anna enjoys water sports (including swimming) and 
playing soccer! Her bother goes to Moosilauke and soon they will 
be able to share their NH camp experiences with each other! Sonja 
P heard about Wico from her big cousin, Carly S. Sonja is excited 
for many things at camp including horseback riding! Welcome, 
Sonja! Speaking of family, Sonja isn’t the only one from her family 
coming to Wico this summer. Lexi S (sister of Carly and cousin of 
Sonja) is joining us for her first summer, as well! Lexi has heard 
about Wico for years—she’s excited to participate in special events 
and traditions! We know she will be a great addition to her group! 
COO Land will get a bump from Ruby A of Cambridge, MA! Ruby 
caught the Wico Spirit from her big sister, Rosie A. Rosie, thanks for 
sharing your love of camp with Ruby. See you both in NH! Bridget 
C will come to camp this summer from Brooklyn, NY! Bridget has 
heard about Wico for years from her big sister, Olivia C! Bridget, 
we are so glad that you are coming to camp this summer and 
know you will love it! Lea D began hearing about Wico when her 
sister, Zoe D, decided to join us in 2020. It’s a year later, and now 
Lea wants to come to Wico, as well! We look forward to having 
both of you at camp in 2021! Dylan M (of Westwood, MA) comes 
to Wico with a similar story. Dylan’s sister, Mila, was due to begin 
camp in 2020—now both girls will begin Wico together. Dylan 
enjoys soccer, softball and other outdoor activities. We can’t wait 
to see her in action! Ilana M comes to us from Riverside, CT! She 
toured camp in 2019 and her interest was peaked. With another 
year under her belt, she is totally ready for Wico and can’t wait 
for summer! We are glad to have you, Ilana! London, England 
will loan us Victoria N for the summer! Victoria’s sister, Catarina, 

was due to join us last summer and heard about us from a few 
of her good friends. Victoria, we are so excited that both you and 
Catarina will be at Wico this summer, and thank our Wico families 
for sharing their experiences with you! EAGLES are excited to meet 
Bennett S of Brookline, MA! Bennett is a swimmer, skater and 
now a Wico Girl! She is all about camp and can’t wait to join us this 
summer! The KINEOS welcome April F to the party this summer 
from Morganville, NJ! April’s family attended Family Camp in 2020 
and loved what they saw! April is an athlete who enjoys lots of 
activities including soccer, basketball, tennis and riding (to name a 
few). See you soon, April! Andy S comes to camp from Mexico City, 
MX (and Miami, FL)! She follows a long line of Wico campers from 
her area and we thank her friends for sharing their Wico Love with 
Andy! Larchmont, NY is home to Charlotte W! Charlotte met Corey 
and Carly on Zoom this fall. She loved hearing about Wico and we 
loved chatting with her. She is an experienced camper and looks 
forward to making Wico her summer home! A Warm AGAWAN 
Welcome to Sasha B of Scarsdale, NY! Sasha heard about Wico 
from her little sister, Romy—thanks, Romy—and friends Sammy G 
and Olivia B!  Sasha is an avid dancer and horseback rider and is 
so excited for this summer at Wico! Bella D began looking at camp 
for 2020 and knew that Wico was #worththewait!  She brings her 
warm, fun personality to camp from Guatemala City, Guatemala 
and we are lucky to have her! 

FIRST SESSION EXPLORERS INCLUDE:
OSKIS: Audrey J joins the group from University City, MO! Her dad 
grew up on Newfound Lake, so it’s only natural that Audrey would 
want to jump on the band wagon. Audrey loved her tour of camp 
in 2019; we know she will love Wico even more as a camper!

CASCOS: Morgan V hails from Wellesley, MA! She heard great 
things about Wico from her big sister, Emerson (or “EV” as we know 
her). Morgan loves reading, soccer, field hockey and Kung Fu. We 
are glad you decided to join us, Morgan!

SECOND SESSION 
A big OSKI-style welcome to Brigid A and Fiona A! These girls 
grew up in Germany and relocated to NYC last year. They are 
bilingual (very cool!) and each of them looks forward to spending 

We Welcome You  We Welcome You  
to to WICO CAMPWICO CAMP

WE’RE EXCITED TO WELCOME THE FOLLOWING NEW CAMPERS FOR SUMMER 2021… 
We include each new camper in one edition of the Wicosutan—the edition published closest to their enrollment date.  Many of our 
first-time campers, those who were signed up for 2020, were introduced last calendar year.  We look forward to welcoming ALL of 
our first time campers (both our 2020 and 2021) to camp this coming summer!    

A big Wico Welcome to the following new campers:
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CAMPER BIRTHDAYS - DECEMBER, JANUARY & FEBRUARY  Reported as of 12/9/20

Olivia Bercun........................... 12/1
Nina Cooper............................. 12/3
Alyssa Holmes......................... 12/3
Mischa Paul............................. 12/4
Francesca Finzi........................ 12/5
Simone Snow.......................... 12/6
Laura Koslow.......................... 12/7
Isabella Torres........................ 12/7
Alexa Hotchkiss...................... 12/9
Tess Azmak............................12/12
Jessica Lee..............................12/13
Colette Farmer......................12/15
Emma Larit............................12/15
Giselle Redmond...................12/15
Anna Petchesky....................12/19
Sophie Haas...........................12/20
Hannah Zuckerman.............12/21
Genevieve Erlinger...............12/22
Camille Wilson.......................12/22
Vivienne Antal.......................12/30
Leah Lepofsky.......................12/30
Noa Magasiner...........................1/2
Avery Grinnell............................1/3
Magdalena Jelic.........................1/4
Amelia Dougherty.....................1/5

Talia Kirsch.................................1/5
Samantha Elpus.........................1/7
Sofia Dolige................................1/9
Gia Asen................................... 1/10
Alexandra Darmanin............. 1/10
Sophia Xiao.............................. 1/10
Emma Glaser........................... 1/11
Talia Monash........................... 1/12
Ela Roso.................................... 1/13
Ofelia Perez............................. 1/14
Ava Frankel.............................. 1/15
Remi Frankel........................... 1/15
Anica Schonberger................. 1/15
Lena Benabdallah................... 1/16
Isabelle Song........................... 1/16
Kate Rosenblum..................... 1/17
Jordan Berner.......................... 1/18
Ava Azoulay............................ 1/19
Lilly Franchella........................ 1/19
Annabel Myers........................ 1/19
Maia Donath............................ 1/20
Sophie Knutzen....................... 1/20
Brooke Ufland......................... 1/21
Niki Donath.............................. 1/22
Josephine Wiesch................... 1/23

Isabella de la Fuente.............. 1/24
Margot McKinney................... 1/24
Rosie Angelone....................... 1/27
Kate Lee................................... 1/28
Isabel Banos............................ 1/29
Taryn Casey............................. 1/29
Flore Sebag.............................. 1/31
Leigh Chung Westergaard.......2/1
Peyton Crawford.......................2/1
Ava Franciscovich......................2/2
Lucila Gutierrez..........................2/3
Lila McDonald.............................2/3
Sarah Lavin.................................2/4
Ava Basile...................................2/5
Sasha Klevens............................2/5
Kelsey Leshner...........................2/7
Samantha Tarlow......................2/7
Sydney Starr............................ 2/10
Charlotte Stebich.................... 2/10
Zoe Zdrodowski...................... 2/13
Sara Cooper............................. 2/15
Ilana Vogl................................. 2/17
Mia Jacobson........................... 2/20
Isabella Venus......................... 2/20
Abigail Valente........................ 2/21

Elizabeth Resnick.................... 2/22
Madison Catron...................... 2/24
Anna Killinger.......................... 2/24
Emily Cheigh........................... 2/26

Note: Our apologies, and 
a belated “Have a Super 
Wico Birthday”, to Maddie 
Geibelson who was missed in 
our last edition!

Kings & Queens & Bishops, too, Kings & Queens & Bishops, too, 
Wanna wish the best to Wanna wish the best to you!!you!! 
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Peighton Simmons........ 12/14
Amy Bowman................. 12/16
Noelle Dragon................. 12/16
Joana Batista......................1/25
Grace Sheahan..................1/27
Anna Butler........................1/28
Emily Brewin......................2/27

WICO STAFF 
BIRTHDAYS...

this summer in New Hampshire. Their small world connection to 
Wico is that their mom and Corey went to high school together! We 
are thrilled to have Sylvia B at camp this summer! She will bring 
her friendly personality and great sense of humor to her group 
and follows in the footsteps of big sister, Sophia B! The CASCOS 
are excited to meet Ella A! Ella comes to Wico from Westchester, 
NY and first heard about us from big sister, Anya! Ella is excited 
to play tennis, try watersports and arts! Westport, CT will lend us 
Lilah D this summer! She has an adventurous spirit—she’s a doer 
who loves trying new things—and is sure to love sleepaway camp! 
We are excited to see camp through your eyes, Lilah! A big thanks 
to Ceci M for telling her sister, Nina M about Wico! Nina has been 
intrigued by camp for a while and is now ready to jump in. We 
couldn’t be happier, Nina! Rowan S brings a can-do attitude to 
Wico from Briarcliff Manor, NY! She is outgoing and friendly and 
loves all kinds of sports, as well as theater. A big thanks to Maya 
S and Serena S for sharing their Wico Love with Rowan! Sofia U 

(Madrid, Spain) is excited for her first summer at Wico and we are 
glad to have her! Sofia caught the Wico Spirit from her big sister, 
and current Wico Girl, Isa U! We look forward to having both of 
you at camp this summer! The AGAWANS are lucky to have Ava L 
in their midst!  Ava moved to Westchester, NY from Atlanta, GA a 
few years ago.  She enjoys being outdoors, participating in sports 
and arts and we have Lucy B for sharing her Wico Love with Ava.  
Thanks, Lucy!  Welcome, Ava! 

SECOND SESSION EXPLORERS INCLUDE:
OSKIS: Vivienne A (of both NYC and Germany) will join her big 
sisters (see Brigid A and Fiona A) as a first-time camper in 2021! 
She is raring to go and can’t wait to try (just about) everything at 
camp! Ella C heard about Wico several years ago when her sisters, 
Sara and Nina (both Wico veterans), began talking about camp. She 
is over the moon to finally be a Wico Girl, herself, and we can’t wait 
to see her in action!

Welcome to Welcome to WICOWICO  Continued



Wico Cares:
A big thank you to everyone in our community who participated in our 1st Annual 
Turkey Trot to benefit Project Morry!  We hope everyone had a great time and look 
forward to making this event a tradition.  We asked participants to consider making a 
donation to Project Morry and were so glad that many of them did.  Thanks, again, to 
everyone who got involved!

Project Morry is a year-round youth development organization that provides to each child a multi-
year commitment anchored by a superb residential summer camp experience.  The children, for 
whom these experiences would not otherwise be available, benefit from a network of support and 
gain increased social skills, enhanced self-esteem, positive core values and a greater sense of personal responsibility.        

One of our goals this year is to keep everyone as connected  
as possible!  We want to encourage 2020 Bigs and Littles to 
continue to get to know each other during the coming school year 
and in advance of Summer 2021. To that end, we have created 
a new Camp Sister Journal that will help you continue to stay in 
touch with each other. If you haven’t already, please complete 
the page or pages you received and scan and email them to your 
Camp Sisters!  You will receive more journal pages in the months 
leading up to camp!  

Returning 1st Session campers, if you are an Eagle or older and 
were not assigned a little sister for 2020 and you are interested  
in being a Big in 2021, please log into CampMinder and fill out  
the Big Sister Volunteer Form as soon as possible.  Once done,  
we can add you to the 2021 
Big Sister list.  Priority is 
given to those who signed 
up and were not matched 
up in 2020.  We will do our 
best to match up as many 
Bigs as possible!  

So you want to be 
a Big Sister?
So you want to be 
a Big Sister?
So you want to be 
a Big Sister?

WICO CAMP 
SISTER PROGRAM

Celebrating 100 Years (Reboot)  •  Page 7

As our campers know, we 
compete in an exciting 
tooth-losing competition 
over the summer.  For those 
of you who may not know, 
each night at flag lowering, I (Justin) make a call to 
the camp community to see if anyone lost a tooth.  
It’s a very spirited, exciting time at flagpole!!  If a 
tooth was lost, the camper comes up to help lower 
the flag and is celebrated by the entire camp!  We 
keep track on a daily basis of the number of our 
lost teeth and then each week over the summer, I 
call the other camp directors in the competition to 
see where they stand.  Everyone looks forward to 
the nightly tooth call and,  certainly, to the weekly 
roundup of results.  We are hoping for many lost 
teeth during the summer of 2021!

So, I was thinking, why not keep celebrating 
campers for losing their teeth?  Though we have a 
few months to wait for our next official tooth call, 
we still want to celebrate tooth losing!  Campers, 
when you lose a tooth, be sure to email me at 
justin@campwicosuta.com.   But, remember, just 
like at camp, teeth need to fall out the natural way 
(no vinegar or extra sugar on your teeth to pull 
them out!).  

…do we have any lost teeth in the crowd??

“And the call goes out all  “And the call goes out all  
  across Wico-land...”  across Wico-land...”

Tooth Losing 
Competition

REMINDER FOR RETURNING CAMPERS (Eagle and older):  
If you were assigned a Little Sister in 2020, we ask you to  
continue that job for Summer 2021.  If, for some reason, you 
CANNOT honor that commitment moving forward, please email 
jess@campwicosuta.com, so that we can rematch your 2020 Little.  

http://www.projectmorry.org
mailto:justin@campwicosuta.com
mailto:jess@campwicosuta.com


CelebrationsCelebrations......

We cannot get over this 
adorable photo of Baby 
Kate, daughter of 
former staff member, 
Allie Gartseff 
Turner!  We are so 
glad you received our 
“Wico Love” and shared it 
back with us, Allie!

We are thrilled for Sabrina (Hutchins) Johnson who just had 
her third baby!  Mom and baby are doing and feeling well! 

Congrats to former 
Wico staffer, Emily 
Stites, on the birth 
of Rosey!  Here is 
a photo of Emily, 
Rosey and big 
sister, Sophie in 
their Wico gear!

Note: We love to hear about all of the celebrations in your life.  Please email any special dates, celebrations, births, 
engagements, etc. to corey@campwicosuta.com.
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Francesca G, went to Punta Mita, Mexico, and is seen here 
displaying her fish tacos with a side of “Wico Pride”!

Note: To be pictured in this section, send us a photo of yourself IN WICO 
GEAR while on a trip or vacation in front of a famous monument.  We 
also post these photos in the Dining Hall!Francesca G, Punta Mita, MX

Where In the 
World is Wico?? 

Congratulations to Kristin 
“Q” Quintano (former Wico 
Assoc Director) on her recent 
wedding to Mike Gilligan!  
Covid could not get in the way 
of their special day as you can 
see in this terrific photo!   We 
wish them lots of happiness in 
the days to come!

Audrey Thompson, an 8-year 
Wico veteran, said “yes” when 
now fiancé Louie Roxas 
proposed in December!  We 
could not be happier for this 
incredible couple!  Anyone who 
knows Audrey knows she is 
selfless and kind; it seems she 
has found the same in Louie!  
Congrats to you both!

Belated congratulations to Yhosuara 
“Yhosu” Olvera (Food Service 
Coordinator) and Enrique Bernal 
(Assistant Chef) on their recent 
wedding!  Summer 2021 will be #7 
for Yhosu and #5 for Enrique!  They 
are loved and appreciated members 
of the Wico community and we are 
thrilled for them!

mailto:corey@campwicosuta.com
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POSITION AT CAMP/YEARS: Bunk 
counselor/Pool Lifeguard (2019, 
2021)

HOMETOWN: Sweet Home Chicago

PETS & THEIR NAMES: 2 dogs, 
Reba and Foxxy

WHEN I’M NOT AT CAMP I: Attend grad school @ 
Roosevelt University (downtown Chicago) studying 
Clinical Psychology 

PERSON I WOULD MOST LIKE TO MEET: The Queen of 
England

PLACE I WOULD MOST LIKE TO VISIT: Dollywood

PERSON I LOOK UP TO & WHY: My mom, because she’s 
my #1 fan

FAVORITE LEISURE ACTIVITY: sleeping

FAVORITE SINGER: Kacey Musgraves

FAVORITE ACTORS: Jason Bateman and Sandra Bullock

FAVORITE CAMP MEAL: WICO CRUNCH! I can’t get 
enough of that stuff!

FAVORITE CAMP SONG: The goodnight song (“When the 
shadows….”) 

FAVORITE CAMP MEMORY: We had a cannonball 
contest at the pool. There were so many good cannonball 
techniques! We definitely made a splash.

POSITION AT CAMP/YEARS: Group 
Leader (2021), Extreme Outdoor 
Adventure (2017-2019), Family Camp 
(2020)

HOMETOWN: White Rock, BC, Canada

PETS & THEIR NAMES: I have a cat 
named Chance and a dog named Stryker

WHEN I AM NOT AT CAMP I: am finishing my last term at 
Dalhousie University with a double major in psychology and 
sustainability

PERSON I WOULD MOST LIKE TO MEET: David Attenborough

PLACE I WOULD MOST LIKE TO VISIT: I would love to go to 
Tonga and swim with humpback whales.

PERSON I LOOK UP TO & WHY: My choir director, Sarona 
Mynhardt, because she leads her life with kindness and 
empathy

FAVORITE LEISURE ACTIVITY: I love to sing; karaoke is my 
thing!

FAVORITE SINGER OR BAND: My favourite band is AJR.

FAVORITE ACTOR(S): Octavia Spencer

FAVORITE CAMP MEAL: The Banquet

FAVORITE CAMP SONG: Princess Pat

FAVORITE CAMP MEMORY: I love a good rest hour dance 
break, especially when the song “Ice, Ice, Baby” is involved!   

Super Star Staff Spotlights!
NOELLE DRAGON SANDRA HIPSZ

Sandra HipszNoelle Dragon

Each summer, Wico hires a terrific team of experienced, 
enthusiastic nurses (primarily RNs and LPNs with 
pertinent experience).  Our nurses work the full summer 
with some availability for one session only.  Being a Wico 
nurse is an incredible opportunity to work as part of a 
team in a child-centered setting while being a part of our 
amazing Wico Community!

Wico fully trains our nurses every summer.  Included in the job is lodging, food, camp t-shirts 
and licensure reimbursement when applicable.  We love hiring nurses who are also camp 
parents and will happily talk with you about campership opportunities in that case.

WANTED! 
Nurse Candidates for Summer 2021

Email Corey at corey@campwicosuta.com for more information if you or someone you know may be interested.

mailto:corey@campwicosuta.com


Continued on next page....

Celebrating 100 Years  •  Page 10

Wico 2020 Fall Fest Pics!Wico 2020 Fall Fest Pics!



Continued....

Celebrating 100 Years  •  Page 11

Wico 2020 Fall Fest Pics!Wico 2020 Fall Fest Pics!



4 New King Street
White Plains, NY 10604

Presort Standard
US Postage 

PAID
Permit No. 513

White Plains, NY

We send emails throughout the year to campers and their parents.  Please keep us  
posted of new email addresses and send updates to: jess@campwicosuta.com! Thanks!

Reminders & Updates

First Session Begins...........................................................................................................................................Wednesday, June 23
First Session Explorer Program Begins.....................................................................................................Wednesday, June 23
First Session Explorer Program Ends...................................................................................................................Tuesday, July 6
First Session Ends........................................................................................................................................................Sunday, July 18
Second Session Begins.......................................................................................................................................Wednesday, July 21
Second Session Explorer Program Begins.................................................................................................Wednesday, July 21
Second Session Explorer Program Ends....................................................................................................... Tuesday, August 3
Second Session Ends............................................................................................................................................ Sunday, August 15

Camp Wicosuta
Important Dates 2021

Reboot

mailto:jess@campwicosuta.com

